SOUTH BRUNSWICK TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS

David E. PawlowskiBusiness Administrator/ Board Secretary

Assistant Superintendent

Suzanne Luck-Born

Scott Feder
Superintendent of Schools

Kimberly Maloy-White
Assistant Superintendent for Human Resources

Dr. Evelyn MammanAssistant Superintendent of
Curriculum & Instruction



February 22, 2023

Dear South Brunswick Community,

I wanted to share with you some exciting news for our School District and you could say the best kept secret over the past few weeks as we could not say anything about this until the event took place. We are thrilled to announce that Governor Murphy visited a preschool classroom at Deans School today and held a press conference in the Deans Library regarding the preschool expansion program.

This is a tremendous honor for our School District and a testament to the hard work and dedication of our educators and students. The Governor's visit was a unique opportunity for our District to showcase the excellence of our preschool program. As you can imagine, we were very excited to welcome him and show him firsthand the amazing things happening here in our preschool classroom. During the press conference one of our star preschool teachers, Ms. Rachel Kline gave a beautiful speech as to the value of the preschool expansion funds. Congratulations to Ms. Kline for showcasing her classroom to the Governor and for being an amazing ambassador to universal preschool. You can watch the entire press conference by clicking on the following: Link to Today's Announcement by the Governor at Deans

In closing, I just want to just say how proud I continue to be of this wonderful School District and thanks to all the people who helped to make this run so smoothly.

Best Regards,

Scott

Superintendent of Schools